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Gateway to hold informational 
sessions for GED-seekers 

 
Gateway Technical College will hold a series of information sessions on its 

Racine Campus, 1001 S. Main St., to show how the college can help those 

interested in earning a GED to prepare and take the test. 

Staff will be on hand to answer questions on the services the college 

offers and the process needed to prepare for the test. Each session will last an 

hour.  

Sessions will be held Feb. 26: 

• 1:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. in the Lake Building, Room 102, Racine Campus 

• 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in the Lake Building, Room 230, Racine Campus 

 

Sessions will be held March 27: 

• 1:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. in the Lake Building, Room 102, Racine Campus 

• 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in the Lake Building, Room 230, Racine Campus 

 

Sessions will be held April 18: 

• 1:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. in the Lake Building, Room 102, Racine Campus 

• 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in the Lake Building, Room 230, Racine Campus 



For more information, please contact the college’s Learning Success Center 

at (262) 619-6216. 

 
Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 

ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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